
Legal Trails Community Meetings  

Review of process and outcomes 

 

Meeting 1 – 9/1/21 

In attendance 

PC: Brenda, Laura, Nancy, Rudi, Shane, Janet, Izzy 

Trails: Jonathan Bicknell, Susan Salster, Betsy Geiser 

Public: John Echeverria, Matt Frost, Amy Frost, Jeremiah Caron, Amy Chiriatti, Maureen McCullough, 

Mel Gertz, Randy Chapman, George White, Ellen Hosford, Betty Brown 

Agenda 

Review of work to date from Planning Commission and Trails Committee 

Review what we know to be fact – based on input from town counsel and state wetlands ecologist 

Break out into small groups to discuss the following questions: 

1. What are we willing to be flexible on? 

2. What can we accept in the near term (1-3 years)? 

3. What will we lose if we restrict access? What will we gain? 

Large group reconvened after approximately 40 minutes to review answers to questions. The answers 

were consolidated and used to create the document discussed on 9/8/21 and posted on Tunbridge Legal 

Trails website. 

 

Meeting 2 – 9/8/21 

In attendance 

9/8 

PC: Brenda, Laura, Nancy, Rudi, Shane, Janet, Izzy 

Trails: Jonathan Bicknell, Susan Salster, Betsy Geiser 

Public: John Echeverria, Matt Frost, Amy Frost, Amy Chiriatti, Maureen McCullough, George White, Todd 

Tyson, Michael Sacca, Kevin Rose, Nan Frost, Scott Beavers, Liz York 

Agenda 

Review of meeting 1 from week prior 

Review document and agree, as a group, the document reflected what was agreed upon the prior week 

as a starting place 



Break into small groups to discuss the document and make edits/suggestions 

 

Work completed after Meeting #2 

PC and TC representatives from each group inputted their group’s feedback into the main document. 

Once this was complete, Laura Ginsburg formatted the document for legibility and sharing with the 

public. After Laura formatted, group leads again had an opportunity to ensure wording and feedback 

was correct. 


